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NOTICE:

The next meeting of the BRRCC will be Tuesday, March 6th at the Greenwell Springs Rd. Library at 7:00pm
_______________________________________________________________________________________
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1.     40" wingspan 

2.     26" long 

3.     Weight: 16 to 17 oz. 

4.     Wing area: 230 sq. inches

5.     Wing loading: 10 oz./sq.ft.
More information can be found at http://www.adrianpage.com  http://www.rcgroups.com/forums/showthread.php?t=329572                                                                                                          
Note:  There is a back log of kits orders at this time.  All kit makers are having problems getting parts made. According to Vic, the kit is well worth the wait.

[image: image3.wmf]KIT FEATURES:
                                                                                                                 1.   Laser cut balsa and ply parts 

2.   Vac-formed windshield and side
      windows 

3.   Vac-formed cowl 

4.   Top quality hardware 

5.   Pre-bent landing gear 

6.   Rolled black line plan 
7.    Illustrated Instruction book

SPACE SAVING IDEA
It is always fun to visit other modelers work shops and pick up new ideas to help build or store models.  I know I haven’t been in the modeling field for very long and my shop is already full.  Vic shared with me a hanger he is presently using and I want to pass it on the rest of the club.
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Hanger is made from electrical conduit bent with a tubing bender.  A piece of plywood is attached to the tubing and then a piece of foam is attached to the plywood.  He makes a hole in the ceiling and the hanger is then attached to a rafter.  Very neat hanger and it doesn’t interfere with the lighting in his shop.

                                    GETTING READY FOR THE WATER
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                                                     Vic Jines with his Seamaster

                                  February 6, 2007 BRRC Club Meeting
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Welcome Alan Dies as a new member
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                                                                                               Jim Lyons gave a presentation on floats.

                                                                                                      Mini Telemaster with GWS Floats
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Rick Bellelo brought his E-flite Blade CX2 and gave a demonstration flight.

                                                BATON ROUGE RADIO CONTROL CLUB
February 2007  Meeting Minutes

President Farley Phillips was not present so Vice-President Mike Goetzman called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM.

Mike asked Secretary Richard Mason Dave Magee to read the minutes from our December meeting.  They were read and approved by all members present.

Mike then asked the Treasurer Dave Magee to give a report on our financial status.  His report was approved by all members present.  

Blackie was asked for a field committee report.  He said that the field was in good shape. 

Safety – Joe Hinchcliff reported an incident at the Redstick field that he was personally involved in when he was flying an electric plane belonging to a friend and he lost control of it because the motor went to full speed and he had no throttle control. It was a plane that was purchased at Harbor Freight.  The plane flew under a car and almost hit a puppy who was seeking refuge under the car.  The Redstick Club has a rule prohibiting dogs at the field.  Our club has no such rule.  There was some discussion on this point and the conclusion was that we do not need or want such a rule. 

Maintenance- Karl Boggs reported that he has set a pipe with concrete in the ground in the storage shed for the purpose of securing the tractor loaned to the club by Mike Goetzman.  Marvin reported that the yellow lawnmower is leaning to one side and scalping the grass when used.  Karl said he would take care of the problem this coming Saturday,   

OLD BUSINESS

Vic Jines reported that ladies night out has been scheduled for Friday Feb. 16 at 7 pm at Mike Anderson’s restaurant in the Holiday Inn in Gonzales.  Tables for 30 people have been reserved. Each couple may order from the menu and receive a separate check. A gratuity of 18% will be added to each check. 


Vic Jines has worked up a list of about six topics for club meeting presentations and asked the membership for more ideas for presentations. 

Vic Jines advised that the Parish of Ascension RC Club is working with Lamar-Dixon to in stall a culvert at the field to alleviate standing water.

Lee Boutwell presented a proposed agenda for our events for 2007.  They are: June 2 - Cub day,  May 5 - Family day, October 7 - Fun scale and an unscheduled climb and glide event.  

Lee Boutwell advised that he had a buyer for the Gravely lawnmower for $400 and asked for club approval to sell it for that price.  The membership approved and Lee advised that the buyer had not yet taken delivery of the mower pending club approval and then presented a check to Treasurer Dave Magee.  

NEW BUSINESS

New member Alan Dies was voted in the club.  

Mike Goetzman asked for ideas for club events.  Pat Beard proposed a climb and glide event either as a separate all-day event or as part of a fun fly event. The idea is flyers would have one minutes of engine run time and must stay in the air at least five minutes after engine shutdown and land on a designated spot.  Pat and Glen Gresens will discuss details of how to organize such and event and report next month.  

Pat Beard who is the newsletter editor asked for a group discussion on whether or not a club newsletter is needed.  After a lengthy discussion it was decided to continue the newsletter. 

Glen Gresens advised the members that Van Herford is very ill and has been in the hospital for 18 weeks.

Glen also advised that he is moving to Houston soon and has boxes full of old model airplane magazines that he will give to anyone who asks him for them.  Some of the magazines are Air Trail, American Modeler, Model Aviation and others.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:57 pm. 

Richard Mason, Secretary
Feb. 6, 2007
2007 Events for some area clubs

BRRCC

Ladies Night


Feb 16

Starts at 7:00 pm




Mike Anderson Restaurant (Holiday Inn, Gonzales)

Model Show

Perry, GA


March 2nd & 3rd

Cajun R/C Club
FLY-IN INVITATIONAL
March 10th

WARPS

Spring Fly-In


March 31st
Fly-In


Berwick, LA


March 31st
POARCC

Grand Opening

April 14th
Lamar Dixon


POARCC

Bi-Centennial


April 21st
Lamar Dixon



Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


April 21
Starts at 10:00 am
BRRCC

Family Day


May 5

Fly-In


Edgard, LA


May 26th & 27th

BRRCC

Cub Day


June 2

War Birds Fly-in
Bomber Field, TX

June 2nd & 3rd
Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


June 16
Starts at 10:00 am
War Bird Fly-In
Sulfur, LA


June 23rd & 24th


Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


August 18
Starts at 10:00 am
BRRCC

Fun Scale


October 7

Cajun R/C Club
Glider Contest


October 27
Starts at 10:00 am

Adrian Page 40” Super Cub


   Being built by Vic Jines














